

Ysgol Gynradd Gatholig St Anthony St Anthony's Catholic Primary School Newyddlen Tymor y Hydref - Medi 18 2020 Autumn Term Newsletter - 18th September 2020



samail@hwbcymru.net

NEW Website address: - www.stanthonyscatholic.co.uk



GAIR YR WYTHNOS/PHRASE OF THE WEEK: Mae hi'n heulog/It is sunny.

(Pronounced - my heen haylog)



Dear parents,

The weather has been lovely this week and we are settling into a good routine. Thank you to all the parents who are adhering to the staggered start and finish times. It does help to keep us safe and more covid secure.

Mrs Mulgrew as I am sure many of you have now noticed is expecting and we are delighted for her. Due to the pandemic Mrs Mulgrew will be working out of the classroom focussing on the new curriculum before her maternity leave starts.

- Nasal flu forms please return if you have not already done so.
- Thank you to all who have been sending in their snack money and fruit money.
- Some music payments remain outstanding for the spring term you will have received an email if this applies to you.

<u> Kitchen Menu Week 3 – Week commencing 21st Sept.</u>						
Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday		
Meatballs Pasta Pot	Jacket potato + filling	BBQ pulled pork Roll	Cheese, bean and sausage slice.	Hot Dog		



Picnic bags available every day.

A choice of Cheese, tuna, ham, chicken Mayo sandwiches.

Shortbread Biscuit	Fruit Yoghurt	Ice cream	Chocolate Brownie	Orange Jelly
--------------------	---------------	-----------	----------------------	--------------

**All the above options are also served with a bottle of water and a piece of fresh fruit.

